
100th Year Anniversary Rebild Poster 

to be unveiled & signed by Per Arnoldi
Internationally-known and popular Danish artist and designer Per Arnoldi will unveil Rebild

National Park Society’s “100th Year Anniversary Poster” at the Rebild Centennial Banquet

& Royal Danish Guard Society's Queen's Gala Ball at the Hyatt Regency Woodfield in

Schaumburg, Illinois on Saturday, April 28, 2012. Approximately 330 people are signed up

for the Gala Event hosted together with the local Danish-American community.

It will be possible to buy a numbered and signed copy of the poster at a reasonable price

of $100 each. These posters are collectors' items and they will be a special memory for all

of the Rebild Centennial.

Per Arnoldi's works are represented in museums around the world including the Museum

of Modern Art in New York City. Per Arnoldi has made posters for institutions including the

Guggenheim Museum, New York City, Museum of Contemporary Art, Chicago, Lincoln 

Center, New York City, Louisiana Museum of Modern Art, Denmark, Royal Danish Theatre,

American Ballet Theatre and the Chicago Symphony Orchestra among others.

Visit www.arnoldi.dk to learn more about Arnoldi’s work.

Pictured from left: Svend Erik Pedersen, Rebild Secretary General Ketty Bisgaard,

Rebild board member Vibeke Henrichsen & Per Arnoldi.


